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Nancy Fry
5341 Flamingo Pl. 
Coconut Creek, FL 33073

I apologize I couldn’t be there in person tonight (to memorialize in public record, Happy
Birthday to my husband, David), but I wanted to give a sincere thank you to the City Staff and
Commission for all of your hard work leading up to today’s Planning Council meeting and for
all of your public comments this morning. It’s great to see everyone working together as a
team to fight on behalf of all of us for such a pivotal issue. This is precisely why I love this
city. 

I’m writing this while we are still in the meeting, so I cannot comment on the final vote by the
Council, but whatever happens, it will not be due to any lack of effort or hard work from you.
So, again, thank you for your incredible advocacy and mobilization and for everything you
do. 
-- 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
Nancy Fry
nancyfryfl@gmail.com
954-540-6317
@nancyfryfl
She/Her/Hers
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